
 

 

 

TOWN OF EPSOM 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: The Town of EPSOM is scheduled to hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 7:00 PM regarding the topics below: 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 and 675:7 the Epsom Planning Board will 

hold a public hearing to accept the Capital Improvement Plan, Suncook Valley Road. Should a 

decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the Planning Board 

agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved. 

 


